COPY.

' Enclosure. .1st February, 1930.

Dear Sir,
1 enclose herewith a copy of a letter dated the
S. 23rd Decenber received from the Socieby's Surveyor at Dunedin
regarding the machinery of the moborship“SOLTﬁLgﬁD", from which
you will observe that a new oylinder h.s been fitted in place
*; of No.5 starboard orizinally supplied to this vessel, and in
‘.f view of the Survevor's remarks I shall Le glad if you will
e kindly enquire of Messrs.Vickers,letters ld., the makers of
: this vessel's machinery and let me know whether any new
4 cylinders have recenbl?egigplied by them in this case.
I am, Eear’%ir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
Mr. A.E.Farminer,

IPSWICH.

e

9 © 2021

Lloyd's Register
hawunestion




